
From: Gerry Baker
To: Helms Lynn D.
Date: Tue, 24 Mar 2015 20:39:13 -0500
Subject: RE: Follow up on resolution

Excellent. Thanks for the update. 
________________________________________
From: Helms, Lynn D. [lhelms@nd.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 4:54 PM
To: Gerry Baker
Cc: Mike Smith; John Baza; Larry Bengal; Hannah Barton
Subject: RE: Follow up on resolution

I contacted Ryan on March 3.  He is trying to get an answer to me by end 
of the month.
Lynn

From: Gerry Baker [mailto:gerry.baker@iogcc.state.ok.us]
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 1:36 PM
To: Helms, Lynn D.
Cc: Mike Smith; John Baza; Larry Bengal; Hannah Barton
Subject: Follow up on resolution

Lynn --

You will recall the resolution supported by Gov. Herbert was tabled at our 
previous meeting. It has been submitted for consideration again in Salt 
Lake. If I remember correctly (always questionable) Sen. Hoeven's office, 
Ryan Bernstein in particular, may have legal insights regarding the 
implications of the resolution. I'm going to e-mail him unless you have 
already do so regarding the latest developments regarding the delegation 
of authority re: public lands to the states.

Let me know if you have questions or comments.

GB

Gerry Baker
Associate Executive Director
(405) 525-3556, ext. 112
(405) 664-7362
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